
 Governing Board Meeting of May 30, 2007 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (CCCCD) Governing Board met at the George 
R. Gordon Education Center on May 30, 2007.  The regular meeting began with a closed 
session at 5:00 p.m., followed by an open session at 7:00 p.m.  Highlights of the meeting 
follow: 
 
Accountability Reporting for the Community Colleges (ARCC) 
Vice Chancellor Technology Systems Planning and Support Mojdeh Mehdizadeh summarized the  
attached report.  The Accountability Reporting for Community Colleges (ARCC) is the new State- 
mandated framework to assess the effectiveness of the community college system as a whole and  
each individual college’s progress and achievements.  The ARCC indicators are: 

 
• student progress and achievement in degree/certificate/transfer 

programs; 
• student progress and achievement in 

vocational/occupational/workforce development  programs; 
• pre-collegiate improvement in basic skills and ESL; and 
• statewide participation rates in post-secondary education 

 
New Classification Descriptions 
In Board Report No. 86-A, the Governing Board approved five new classification descriptions.   
Three of the classification descriptions are for associate vice chancellor positions (Chief Financial  
Officer; Human Resources Officer; and Chief Information Officer).  The other two classification  
descriptions approved were:  Bond Budget Controls Manager and Director, Facilities Services. 
 
Board Finance Committee 
In Board Report No.87-B, language describing the composition and term limits for the Board Finance 
Committee was approved. 
 
Contra Costa College Mission Statement 
In Board Report No. 87-A, a revised mission statement for Contra Costa College was approved,   

 
 
 
 
 
 



Special Board Meeting 
A special Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 5, 2007, to review and approve the contract for the 
new president of Diablo Valley College and to amend and approve the contracts for the Contra Costa 
College and Los Medanos College presidents. 
 
Board Meeting Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Kit Delege, a retired bookstore employee from Contra Costa 
College; Jeanne James, a retired custodial supervisor; and James Ardini, a retired physics instructor, both 
from Diablo Valley College. 
 

Upon approval at the next regular meeting, complete Governing Board minutes for this meeting  
will be posted at: http://www.4cd.net/governing_board/minutes06_07.asp. 

 
THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  

WILL BE HELD ON JUNE 27, 2007, AT 5:00 P.M. 
AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 




















































































































































































